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Please reject HB3103. Forest management should not be carried out in a vacuum, 

without proper consideration for the full range of effects. ODF's Habitat Conservation 

Plan takes into account the impacts of timber harvest. Let's not go back to the dark 

days of habitat destruction on state lands.  


